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Health, Safety & Environment Department LTB Digest for 2018:

To: All Branches

Dear Colleagues,

As in previous years the Health, Safety & Environment Department is circulating, for

the particular attention of Safety Representatives, a digest list of LTBs issued by the Health,
Safety & Environment Department during 2018.

I attach for your information a digest list of LTBs issued by the Health, Safety &
Environment Department during 2018 which the department issues annually as a reference

document.

Copies of all back-number LTBs are available for downloading via the CWU Website or on
request directly from the Health, Safety & Environment Department.

Copies of minutes of the NEC Health, Safety & Environment Committee are also available on
request.

Yours sincerely

Dave Joyce
National Health, Safety & Environment Officer
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